
 

Newsletter 22nd June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/carers, 
  
What a lovely week it has been weather wise and event wise. A massive well done to the 
following pupils who received awards at Kirkby Celebration of Achievement event  
at Kirkby High School yesterday. 
 
Y1 Amelia 
Y2 Merian 
Y3 Ella 
Y4 Benas 
Y5 William 
Y6 Isabelle and Tye 
 
The Kirkby Child award was given to Lillie- Mae in Y6 
  
Also a big well done to the rounders team who enjoyed coming 2nd at a tournament in 
Prescot yesterday. Next week our school Netball team will be representing Knowsley at 
the Merseyside Youth games. The team won the Knowsley Netball tournament early last 
half term. Good luck everyone for Tuesday; enjoy and have fun competing.   
 
The borough of culture events- the Owl and the Pussy Cat sculptures are now out across 
Knowsley. All schools have contributed, Ravenscroft Owl is being exhibited at the Kirkby 
Centre until September. Please go along and have a look. 
 
A trail of sculptures went live on Monday across the borough here is a link to the app to 
have a go Download The Owl and The Pussy-Cat App – Culture Knowsley 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Our attendance for last week, week ending 17/6/22 was 91.4% which is well below our school  
target of 96%. Our school target is 96% and we did not have any class achieve this. 
 
 Can you please try to get your child in every day as every minute counts!!     
 

 

GREEN = 96%+,      AMBER = 95% to 96%,    RED  = Less than 95% 
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https://www.cultureknowsley.co.uk/app-promo/

